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Space Heaters and Other Electrical Devices 
 
 The Board of Education prohibits the use of space heaters in the schools of the District for 
health and safety reasons unless they are UL approved electric heaters with tip over shut off 
protection and are plugged directly into a wall receptacle without the use of an extension cord or 
a power strip.  An employee who wishes to bring a space heater to school must request and 
receive the approval of the space heater from the Executive Director of Facilities. 
 
 The Board of Education also prohibits the use of microwaves, toasters, coffeemakers, hot 
plates and other small kitchen devices other than those provided by the District. 
 
 Plug-in air fresheners and deodorizers are also banned in the schools. 
 
 The Building Principal shall maintain a list of all approved space heaters in their school 
building. 




